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Staff Report 
August 19, 2019 Council Workshop Meeting 

 

Water Transmission Main Ph. 3 Wetland Monitoring Professional Services Agreement 
 

Staff Contact Phone Email 

Steve Wall 360.817.7899 swall@cityofcamas.us  

 

INTRODUCTION/PURPOSE/SUMMARY:  The recently installed water transmission main between the 

Slow Sand Water Treatment Plant at 32723 NE Lessard Road and the intersection of NE Ireland Road 

and NE 312th Avenue requires wetland monitoring due to disturbance at various stream crossings 

during construction. These requirements are mandated by US Army Corps of Engineers and Clark 

County. The monitoring period will be 5 years, from 2019 to 2023. HHPR has provided the attached 

professional services agreement to complete the required monitoring and reporting on behalf of the 

City.  

 

BUDGET IMPACT:  $25,120 expenditure for 2019 and $17,675 per year thereafter from 2020 to 2023 

from the Storm-Capital Fund.  The Storm-Capital budget has sufficient funds to complete this work. 

 

RECOMMENDATION/RECOMMENDED ACTION/ACTION REQUESTED: Staff recommends this 

item be placed on the September 3, 2019 Consent Agenda for Council’s consideration. 
 


